
Do you work with students  
whose parents are serving or 
have served in the Armed Forces?

Service Child Forum for Higher and Further Education Students 

We are hosting a Service Child Forum for students currently studying at sixth forms or colleges across the South 
on 27th March.

Students who have grown up with parents in the Armed Forces are now recognised as an underrepresented group 
within higher education and there is a growing amount of outreach activity focused on supporting this group.

ABOUT THE DAY:
• 13.30-16.30 at the University of Winchester

• 

• 

• 

INTERESTED IN BRINGING A GROUP OF STUDENTS?

Sign up to bring a group of students by following this link: www.winchester.ac.uk/SCF


